
Forest Hill School Council 
AGENDA 

May 21st, 2019, 6:30 – 8:00 PM 

Attendance: Brad Hughes, Rebecca Fay, Jenn Roussel, Monika Smith, Jenn 
Drewitz, Matt Anderson, Jill Peterson, Fiona MacAllister, Emily Pike, (Teacher 

Rep) Shari Moritz  

Item  Time (mins) 

Finances Emily and 
Matt 

School Council $4439.24 

Tree Generation $2666.05 

Tree and Rock purchased for $597.00 

Teacher update Shari 
Moritz 

French Café – Grade 6 students will be hosting a French 
Café for Grade 1-6 students. French toast and toppings 
served 

Thursday, June 6th  All day – half hour blocks of classes 

**Looking for Volunteers to help cook  

Merci beaucoup! 

 

Arts Night 
Feedback 

All - Overall feedback was positive 

- Great activities, beautiful set up, lots of fun 

- Many parents liked that there was a theme 

- Art Raffle Ticket sales were increased in price - some 
parents not happy 

- Feedback considered for next year  

- Increased price was to intentionally add more value to 
one ticket 

- Would have likes more rooms with the tinfoil (Homer 
Watson) activity 

Walking School 
Bus 

Emily - Many children attended the first day, our “walk to 
school day” 

- Children walked from Queen/Westmount area – felt 
unrecognized as other routes 

- Routes were decided by STS  

 



Principles go 
public 

Rebecca 
and Brad 

 

- Thank you: 

- Officer Chen: ticketing drivers that crossed the line 
before the cross walk 

- Wonder Tshirts paid for by council 

- Emily in being invaluable to the Walking School Bus 

- Sunday June 2nd Lunch BBQ – All proceeds go to 
Forest Hill Student Nutrition Program  

- Leslie from STS asked Rebecca to write a letter on 
behalf of the school regarding school paths 

- Westmount is a regional road, can it be made a school 
safety zone/reduced speed? 

- Passion Project for next year: Speed Limit on 
Westmount 

End of the year field trip request for funding from School 
Council: 

- A point was raised on funds given benefit all children 
versus only classes who ask 

- Could money be used for an item for all children 
versus field trips for some 

- Consideration for next year’s council: Could an amount 
per child to be committed to for the year? 

Request made by Principal for up to $3 for end of the 
year trips. 

Motion moved by: Jenn Roussel  

           Motion seconded by: Matt Anderson 

           All in favor 

Grade 6 locks:  

- Given to Grade 6 at graduation 

- Many in favor 

- Motion will be raised via email  

- Will connect with Laurie Hunter regarding purchase of 
locks 

Fun Fair Fiona - Fiona to send need to know to Wendy and Krystal  

- Bake Sale – Pathfinders are facilitating and raising 
funds 

- See Website for activities and games: 



Website for Fun fair https://foresthillschoolfunfair.weebly.com/  

Volunteers needed sign up for time slots on the 
website! 

- Thank you Fiona for all of your work on the Fun Fair 
Committee!! 

- Matt and Fiona have shopping lists 

- Coolers will be required contact council if you have one 
to be borrowed for the night.  

 

Summer 
Reading 

Fiona - Summer Reading program will be moving from forest 
hill to Chandler Mowat Community Centre 

- Summer reading club happening Saturday mornings 

- KPL will be coming out every Saturday 

- One Saturday a month will be a Farmer’s Market at 
Chandler Mowat Community Centre. 

Next Meeting: Tuesday June 18th, 2019 

 


